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In response to the Animal Welfare Policy Draft 2022. 

I believe many areas need clarification as a Dogs NSW Breeder/member. 

What is the distinction between animals excited in a Zoo as opposed to exhibition of dogs at a Dog 

show. 

I have concerns of abuse of power and the use of force to enter my home. 

As a small home breeder my pups are born and reared in my home. 

I may have 2 litters a year and would be outraged if someone insisted on entry at these times. 

I have concerns around the term Commercial. 

I am at best a hobby breeder. 

Breeding occasionally to continue my dogs lineage and the preservation of my breed of choice. 

This bill affects my right to keep pets and does not take into account the many people who live with 

companion animals. The animal in many cases may be there sole reason to leave their homes for 

exercise. 

This is a very selfish self serving bill that does not benefit a normal family or individual! 


